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PRMCE/OPEIU Local 8 Bargaining Update 

Thank you to all who showed up to the UFCW Information Picket. Your support was very much 
appreciated. The nurses were also out there along with members from Teamsters 38, Machinist 751, AFSCME 
and a few patients.   

 
One patient had a great statement to share: “I used to be a Teamster, I’m now 

retired and I gotta tell you I’ve been here at this hospital many times for a variety 

of procedures and the nurses, doctors and staff have saved my life and seeing 

these people here are the people that have helped me. I promised myself and a 

friend from the food bank that if there’s ever a picket or action I’ll be out here 

supporting. I can’t even count how many times I’ve been here for procedures and 

a number of surgeries and the staff, all the folks have taken great care of me and 

literally saved my life. Anything I can do to support these wonderful people I’m 

glad to do it. I was just here on Monday for a procedure. I’m really thankful.”  

--Patient/Community member Paul Victor 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Status on Bargaining 

Your Bargaining Team met in the morning of June 28th and postponed meeting with management due to 
unforeseen circumstances with one of our bargaining team members. Our next bargaining session is 
scheduled for July 17th.  

Next Action 

Our next rally is scheduled for Friday, July 26th at 12:30pm at the Renton Providence Headquarters. Carpool 
will be available please contact Nallely Flores at nallely@opeiu8.org.  

Union Solidarity Night 

Everett Aquasox will be hosting its annual Union Solidarity Night on Thursday, August 15th @ Funko Field 
(previously known as Everett Memorial Stadium). Please come out and show your union solidarity, the stadium 
will also have their Tasty Thursday specials that include select beer, sodas, hot dogs & popcorn for $2.50! 
Please contact Nallely to reserve your free tickets at nallely@opeiu8.org.  

New Union Representative 

Ida Kovacic is our new Union Representative. She comes to us with many years of union representative 
experience. Please call her at 206-441-8880 ext. 117 or email ida@opeiu8.org if you have any questions.  
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